
   
To Our Valued Customers 

April 2025 
CKD Nikki Denso Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice Regarding the Impact of China’s Rare Earth Export Regulations 
 

Dear Customers, 
We hope this message finds you well. 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support of our products. 
 
We hereby provide the following report regarding the matter mentioned in the subject line. 
 
In response to the Chinese government's strengthened export controls on rare earth elements, the 
import of magnets containing regulated elements from China has currently been suspended. 
 
Our products, including the direct drive motor “τDISC” and the linear servo motor “τLinear,” utilize 
Chinese-made magnets, and therefore, delays in delivery of these products may occur. 
 
At this time, we are unable to provide accurate delivery schedules. 
 
We will inform you promptly as soon as more detailed information becomes available. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 


